
From: noreply@richmondhill.ca noreply@richmondhill.ca On Behalf Of Surajit 

Chaudhri 

Sent: Friday, May 16, 2025 12:23 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: Proposed 15 Storey Condo-107 Hall Street 

My family and I have lived at 125 Hall St. Unit 15,adjacent to the above property for 

more than 22 years. Hall Street is a very small residential street and there no place 

for buildings of this size in this historic neighbourhood. We strongly oppose this 

proposal. 
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